
Hovember 29th, 1929.

Dean 5 . Laird., 
KaoDonald College.

Dear Dean Laird,

I have your letter of the 
twenty-eighth rith reference te the function 
to he held in the -omen's Residence at KaoDonald 
College on the afternoon of "Friday, Deoeiaber 19th".

I shall he pleased to attend, hut if a speech of any length is required, please 
make arrangements with somebody else to give it.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal.

P.S. ill you kindly let me know whether this 
function is to be held on Thursday, December 
19th, or on Friday, December 20th?


